
Aloha

HULI PAC strongly supports HB2021, which removes the Legislature's exemption
from the State's sunshine laws. HB2635 & SB2281 Establish a continuous Legislature by
requiring the Legislature to convene at least once a month. Taking more time to develop
bills while making members of the Legislature subject to the sunshine law. Prohibits
members of the Legislature from having employment other than their work as members of
the Legislature.

These bills together will bring more transparency and create an actual democratic
policy-making process for the residents of Hawai’i. We have watched closed-door dealings
occur at the last hour to witness many very good bills disappear or killed after being fully
supported until the end. The Cesspool and the Clean Election bills during past legislative
seasons are perfect examples.

No more behind-the-door dealings!

Pass these bills in alignment with our County Council, Boards, and Commission meetings!

Mahalo,
[FULL NAME]
[Town, zip code]
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